
 

 
 

111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 

TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 
 
DATE:  14 November 2005 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Mary Leslie 

E-mail: mleslie@sahra.org.za 
           Web site: www.sahra.org.za 
OUR REF: 9/2/069/0164 
 
Ms M Patrick 
19 Dawlish Road 
Plumstead 
7800 
 
Dear Ms Patrick 
 
PERMIT: No. 80/05/10/001/51 
 
I attach as requested a permit to undertake trial excavations on Erf 32247, in four 
corners of the site, and a trench along the midline, to determine the extent of the burial 
ground thought to have been previously exhumed at St Stephen’s Church, Paarl, in the 
1970s. Please note this permit does not allow for the disinterment of any human 
remains unearthed. 
 
SAHRA wishes you every success with the project.  
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


